
School Newsletter 

11th November 2022 

Mon 14th November 
Anti-Bullying Week 

Odd socks day 
World Kindness Day 

 
Wed 16th November 

9am PTFA meeting – all 
parents welcome 

 

Fri 18th November 
Children in Need 
'SPOTacular' day 

£1 donation to wear 
something spotty 

 
Fri 9th December  

PTFA Christmas Jumper 
Day  (Non-Uniform) 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and 

they respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what 

they say!  We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to 

support your learning conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo 

and here on the newsletter!  

Reception   What does the word ‘represent’ mean? 

 Can you name the 6 settings from the story ‘We’re Going on 

a Bear Hunt’?  

Year 1   What do you know about Guy Fawkes and King James the 

First? 

 Can you think of any adjectives to describe the Queen? 

Year 2   Can you name 4 features of an information text? 

 Who were Amelia Earhart and Amy Johnson? 

Year 3   Can you explain how we use simple shapes in Art? 

 Can you use the column subtraction method to answer this 

calculation, 382 – 191? 

Year 4   What is 120mm - 4cm? Give your answer in mm and cm. 

 Name 5 features of a newspaper article? 

Year 5   What is a cubed number? 

What three things happen when a force is applied to an 

object? 

Year 6   What features may a writer use to build suspense? 

 Which is greater 5/6 or 2/3? Prove it.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This Week’s Attendance 

      94.4%       

 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

      Rec B – 98.8%       
 

Most Punctual Class 

       4L and 5B        

 

Attendance Matters 

Be in school all day, 

every day. 
 

Thank you to all those who supported the PTFA 

Halloween treats event last week.  

The PTFA raised over £210.  

TOO MANY TERM-TIME HOLIDAYS! 
Problem:Towards the end of the summer term, some families decided to go 
on holiday before school had broken up for the summer. At the beginning of 

this term, some families decided to return to school after we had started, 
because they were still on holiday! 

 
Solution: We have issued 30 fines (Fixed Penalty Notices) for families who 

decided to take a term-time holiday during the last two terms. 
 

Pupils who miss school are more llikely to be behind their peers and not 
achieve the same outcomes. Please do not disadvantage your child by 

taking them out of school during term-time.  

Useful Information               Tel: 01204 333646    

E:office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

W:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

  https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/ 

    @ladybridgeps 

Are you ‘assembly’ ready? 

1) Next week’s theme is 

‘Forgiveness’. 

2) Do you think we should 

always forgive others, no 

matter what they do? 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/

